
 

Flashing Speed Limit Signs 

 

CONTACT 

Rod Ley,  
Public Works Director 

(954) 343-7444 
rley@southwestranches.org 

 

Emily McCord Aceti  
Community Services Manager 

(954) 343-7453 
eaceti@southwestranches.org 

 

DESCRIPTION 

The Town will purchase and install 
twelve flashing speed limit signs. 

 

SCHEDULE 

Installation: Spring 2024 
 

Estimated Project Cost:   $66,000 
 
Project Benefits: The Town desires to install 
flashing speed signs to deter speeding in our rural 
residential community.  The signs not only make 
the driver aware of their speed they also compile 
information on peak speeding hours and the 
number of speeders passing through an area. The 
Town can use the data from the signs to determine 
where and when police may need to increase 
patrols.  The data collection includes Average 
Vehicle Count, Total Vehicle Count, Average Speed, 
Average Number of Speed Violations, Total 
Number of Speed Violations, Minimum and 
Maximum Speed, and 85% Speed.  
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